
To Senate Committee on Housing 

Feb. 4. 2019 

 

Re: SB 608 

Please support SB 608.  

 

In my own community, I see families with children that struggle with paying rent. They also struggle with 

providing their own families with food and many come to the food bank for help. I care because I see a 

lot of people and families homeless or struggling without doing anything negative to be in that position.  

 

Sincerely, 

Uamene Rivas Mendoza 

 

 


